
2017 Utah FCCLA Fall Leadership Conference 

Dress Code: Advisers, please take the opportunity to review the dress code 
policy with your students prior to Fall Leadership. Fall Leadership is an excellent 
opportunity for members to convey to others the positive and professional image 
of FCCLA. The appropriate dress for all attendees will be:  Red, black, or white 
oxford or polo shirt (long or short sleeves), Black dress slacks or pants (no 
capris, shorts, or leggings), black skirts-no shorter than 2 inches above the knee, 
Dress shoes. Jeans, t-shirts, and athletic wear are NOT allowed at Fall 
Leadership. Advisers are responsible for enforcing the dress policy with 
their students.  We ask that you please encourage your students to dress 
appropriately. Thank you for your cooperation and support in putting forth a 
positive image of FCCLA. You are the person who is in the best position to 
encourage them to meet these standards. 


